
 

 

 

24th April 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

TRIP TO THORPE PARK : YEAR 7-9 

This year the school is planning a trip to Thorpe Park during Activities Week in July.  

The trip is open to all students but places are limited and will be allocated on a strictly first-come, 

first-served basis.   Please also note that the school will reserve the right not to allow any student 

with a poor behaviour record to take part. 

The cost for the trip will be £38. This includes the price of the ticket and return travel by 

coach.   Full details to follow shortly. 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip please return the slip below and a £10.00 deposit 

to the main office no later than Friday 4th May 2018. Please note that the trip will only go ahead 

if enough students express an interest. If this turns out not to be the case, your deposit will be 

returned to you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr P McEvoy    

Assistant Headteacher   

  

REPLY SLIP:  THORPE PARK JULY 2018 – PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE  

BY FRIDAY 4TH MAY 2018 WITH YOUR £10.00 DEPOSIT 

 

I would like to reserve a place for my child on the trip to Thorpe Park during Activities Week in July. 

I enclose a deposit of £10.00 and agree to pay the remaining balance of £28.00 no later than Friday 
29th June 2018. 

I understand the school reserves the right not to allow any student with a poor behaviour record to 
attend whether or not they have paid in full. 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________Form: __________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ___________________________________________________ 


